
 

• Opportunity Name: Richard H. Thornton Library – Teen Blogger 
• Hours: Teen volunteers make their own schedule with a commitment to volunteer 

for a minimum of 1 hour per week. This opportunity is great for those with extra busy 
schedules! 

• Responsibilities: The Granville County Library System is beginning a teen blog 
located on the library’s website. Teen Bloggers will write weekly blog posts covering 
topics that interest them and are related to the library. Teen Bloggers will also write 
regular book reviews featuring the books and authors they are currently reading. All 
book reviews and blog posts are required to be between 500 to 2,500 words. 

• Qualifications: Strong written communication skills a must and previous 
experience writing book reviews or blog posts a plus. Organized, independent 
worker, committed to the workload, able to work under deadlines, willing to 
research new topics and/or read books fairly often during their personal time. Open 
to accepting criticism with a desire to improve their writing ability. Able to discuss 
new ideas with the Children’s Librarian. 

• As Volunteers: You will acquire strong communication skills and gain recognized 
work experience. Expand your horizons and help build a literate community. 
Contribute to the success of the Granville County Library System. All volunteer 
hours can also go towards completing required school volunteer hours. 

 

Start Date: September 2024 

End Date: December 2024 

Spots Available: 2 student volunteers 

Meeting Location: Richard H. Thornton Library: 210 Main Street // Oxford, NC 27565 

Organizer: Amy Carlson 
         Children’s and Teen Librarian 
         (919) 693-1121 // amy.carlson@granvillecounty.org 


